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Here are scheduled events in
southern York this week |

Richmond Hill — dead or alive?

“Richmond Hill, where do we go from
here?"” will be the topic of a panel discussion at
the annual meeting of Richmond Hill Chamber of
Commerce January 30 at the Summit Golf and
Country Club. Panelists: Richmond Hill mayor
Dave Schiller; York Region chairman Garfie_]d
Wright: Margaret Scrivener, MLA St. Davlcli S,
Toronto, parliamentary assistant (o Hm_n-;mg
Minister Donald Irvine; Harry Sadler, regional
vice-president, Ontario Real Estate Board.
Admission by ticket only — $10 including roast
beef dinner. Call Tom Murphy, 889-2951; Chris
Hart, 884-3491, or Stuart Casement, 884-6741
Guests are welcome.

Festival Singers

The renowned Festival Singers of Canada
are presenting the third in a series of concerts at
8:30 pm tonight in Lawrence Park Community
Church, 2180 Bayview Avenue just south of
Lawrence Avenue. The program includes works
of Schutz, Palestrina, Paynter and Pachelbel as
well as John Paynter's new choral work, “God’s
Grandeur''. Conductor Elmer Iseler will
welcome as guests the Canadian Brass and Ruth
Watson Henderson at the organ. Adults $5,
students $3.50. For information call 961-5221.

Income tax course
Four-lecture course on income tax spon-
sored by the Toronto Community Law School of
York University February 3 to 6 from 7:30 to 9:30
pm at Lawrence Park Collegiate, Lawrence
Avenue west of Yonge Street. Admission free.
Pre-register by calling 667-3670.

Oscar Peterson at Seneca
World-famous Canadian jazz pianist Oscar
Peterson is appearing at Seneca Theatre, Seneca
College Finch Campus, 1750 Finch Avenue East,
just west of Woodbine Avenue, at 8:30 pm
tonight. For ticket information call the Seneca
Theatre box office, 491-8877.

Dynamic RCMP Band

The 50-piece Royal Canadian Mounted
Police Band is appearing in concert Tuesday at 8
pm at the Minkler Auditorium, Seneca College,
1750 Finch Avenue East. A dynamic sound,
sparkling repertoire, lively performance under
leadership of Inspector Bram Smith — Bach to
rock. Adults $2.50, students $1.50. For in-
formation call 491-8877.

Lithography workshop exhibition
The McGuire Art Gallery at Humber
College, in conjunction with the Art Gallery of .|
Ontario, is showing a lithography workshop
exhibition this month at the college’'s North

Campus, Highway 27 three miles north of High-
way 401. The 25-piece display is from the
lithography workshop of the Nova Scotia College
of Art and Design which operates as a
prolessional facility for the production of limited
edition lithographics. Included are works by Les
Levine, Jack Chambers, Emmett Williams and
Bruce Parsons. The gallery is open Monday
through Friday from 10 am to 10 pm.
Symphony concert

York Regional Symphony Orchestra concert
Friday at 8 pm at St. Andrew's College, Yonge
Street (west side) just north of Awurora.
Beethoven's Symphony No. 5 and Beethoven's
Piano Concerto No. 3 featuring soloist Chia-Yue
Chou, 14. Also the York Regional Chamber
Players performing Bach's Brandenburg
Concerto and Carnival of the Animals. Soloists
Eileen Bordessa, violin; Lynn Greenwood and
Jim Allen, flute; Colleen Farrier and Diane
Werner, piano. Tickets $2 for adults, $1 for
students, available at the door or from Betty
Pigden, 833-5541, or Gail Harrison, 727-3490,

Recreational skating
Adult recreational skating to music Monday
nights from 10 to 11 pm at King City Arena $1.50
for adults, $1 for students. For further in-
formation call Mrs, Condie, 833-6393.

One man show at McMichael's

Colorful wild-life paintings by young
Canadian artist Gary Low are being featured to
the end of April in a one-man show which in-
cludes acrylics, watercolors and drawings of
various species of animals and birds in their
natural environment. The show may be seen at
the McMichael Canadian Collection in Klein-
burg. The gallery is open every afternoon except
Monday from 12 noon to 5:30 pm. Admission and
parking free. For information call 893-1121.

Non-profit organizations planning programs
of interest to readers in Southern York may
submit items for this column to Social Editor
Margaret Lade, **The Liberal’, 10101 Yonge
Street, Richmend Hill, 884-8177 or 881-3401.
Deadline is noon on Friday.

Donald L. Little
Campaign chairman

Hospital
trustees

“appointed

W.5. Cook, Chairman of
the Board of Trustees of
York Central Hospital, has
announced the appointment
to the board of two long time
residents of the community.
Mr. Donald L. Little, a
businessman and Mr. Alfred
J. Stong a solicitor, have
filled the two vacancies
existing on the board.

Mr. Little has accepted
the additional responsibility
of General Chairman of the
forthcoming financial
campaign of York Central
Hospital.

Red Cross reminds you:
Snowmobiles are land
vehicles and should be kept
on land surfaces. If it is
essential to take a
snowmobile over an ice-
covered pond, lake or river
the minimum safe ice depth
is eight inches. Stay close to
shore — a longer distance
around is safer in the long
run.
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News from next door

STOUFFVILLE: A group
of merchants who oppose
the town's scheme to
provide off-street parking
by means of a levy on the
merchants are making
alternative suggestions. The
proposal put forward by the
town would see a lotal of
$300,000 spent to provide
parking at three locations.

LSS SCOOP

By PAT LEWIS AND
CAROL BICKERSTAFF

Langstafi Secondary School Correspondents
Telephone 889-4230

United Church stewardship workshop is Thursday

York United Church
Presbytery is arranging a
number of workshops
concerning ‘“‘Knowing and
Growing in Stewardship".
The workshop to which
people of Victoria Square is
invited will be held January
23 at St. Andrew’s United

Church. Markham. from vears ago Alvin Caseley, January 24;
7:30 pm to 10 pm . " surviving are a son Ross, Dr. David Tinker, January
Those persons invited are Vlttﬂnﬂ Square daughter Peggy, (Mrs. Carl 25; Carl Walker, January
clerk of session, Hinch) and several grand- 27: Robin Mortson, 11 years,
chairman of committee of Correspondent: children. January 28; Henry Allen,

stewards,
president of UCW, chairman

Mrs. W. Sandle

treasurer, Januarv 31
RR 2, Gormley

Neighborhood notes
The January meeting of

When the York Chamber
Orchestra was forrmed last
fall, the motivating force
behind the group was Dr,
James Knowles, violist
with York Regional Sym-
phony.

The chamber group Is
made up of string players of
the symphony, giving them
an opportunity to work
together to improve their
ensemble playing, and to
attract other plavers who
are interested in the
repertoire of music
available to a small string
orchestra,

Members of the group
are: violins: Dick Abram,
Alice  Burnett, Ernie
Merkeley, George Moseley,
Timothy Pigden and
Howard Smith; violas:
James Knbwles and Ray
Thompson; cello: Rita
Schoenhoef and llse
Thompson; stringed bass:
Gordon Luborsky; harp-
sichord: Julian Greenwood.
The conductor is Gary
Kulesha.

The chamber orchestra
promotes the interests of the
orchestra at large, and on
January 24 will be per-
forming Bach’'s Bran-
denburge Concerto No. 4 at
the York Regional Sym-
phonv Orchestra’s concert
at St. Andrew’s College,
Aurora.

Soloists for this presen-
tation include violinist
Eileen Bordessa who
teaches the string players
and is a former member of
Halifax Svmpohony
Orchestra and Hamilton
Svmphony Orchestra.

Other soloists will be Jim
Allen, a talented amateur
(lautist who is head of the
English department at
Thornlea Secondary School
in Thornhill, and Lynne
Greenwood, flautist, for-
merly of the faculty of
music at the University of
Alaska and now a member
nf the Paul Brodie

' Big dance Valentine's Day

Langstaff’s Snow Queen entrants for the Rich-
mond Hill Winter Carnival were voted on last week.
The grade 9 representative is Valerie King, from
grade 10 we have Laura Brown, from Grade 11 Gail
Amodeo, grade 12 Corinne Harrison and Barb
Robinson is the representative for grade 13.
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On Valentine's Day Langstaff will host “A Foot
in Cold Water "' .Everybody’s welcome and we hope to
make this dance as much of a success as our last.

Things are getting pretty hectic in class around
now as all the teachers are trying to cram in
everything they haven’t taught, but should have,
before exam week — next week — from January 27 to
31 we will all be studying hard.

strong eflort.

Winning volleyball

Turning to better thoughts, Langstaff’s Girls
volleyball teams has started the season with the
usual style and hasn’t lost a match yet in inter-school
competition.

Our boys' basketball teams, however, has not
been faring so well. We hope the season will end
better than it has started.

Bayview’s Buzz

By Susan Powell
Bayview Secondary School correspondent
Telephone 884-8584

Seniors wiromp Thornhill 66-29

Well, exams are over and done with for another
semester, and out of the depths lurk the fear of the
next. Oh well, there's not much you can do about it.

Basketball action
Thursday, the Juniors and Seniors of Bayview
played Thornhill at Bayview in basketball. Un-
fortunately the Juniors lost 41-55 but still kept up with

High scorer for Bayview was Aiden Killeane,
coming through with eight points, and good work
through the entire game.

The Seniors are still undefeated, and just gained
another victory. They won 29-66 with gpod ‘ole’ Paul
Jarvie pulling off 23 of the 66 points. Their defence
played super along with their offence. Yea Bayview!

snow Princesses

The Snow Princesses from our school this year for

Band concert

Our Langstaff Barfd held a fund-raising concert
January 15 for their trip to Kingston in May. The
program began with the senior band, conducted by
Mrs. Victoria Fraser and was followed by a solo on
the banjo from Dana Curnock. Dana also conducted
the junior band during the second half of the evening.
This good turnout by parents and students enabled
the band to raise enough money for the bus fare for
their trip.

CRED

luck to you all.

repeat business.

HAVE YOU TRIED OUR ROAST BEEF?
Our reputation is the cause for our enormous

Celebrate your Anniversary or Birthday in

the winter carnival are: from Year I Janice Taylor,
Year 2 Angie Steneson, Year 3 Cathy Deciantis, Year
4 Pam Grasse and Year 5 Elka Woldenga. Best of
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Sympathy Mrs. Mabel Anderson Lindsav Brumwell, Dale

York Chamber and_g_ym—mﬁr_iyh
Orchestras perform Jan. 24

Saxaphone Quartet who away January 8. She was Another euchre party will Rumney. Timothv Tinker.
teaches wind instruments at  predeceased by her husband  be held in the community Billv Downs. and Larry
Bishop Strachan School in Red H.J. MacKay in 1962. hall January 24 at 8 pm Ashton 1
Toronto and plays bassoon Rev MacKay was the Everyone welcome. Rev Shepherd also

with York Regional Sym-
phony Orchestra.
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AN EVENTFUL SALES MEETING,
CALL HOLIDAY INN:
TORONTO-AIRPORT  677-7611
TORONTO-DON VALLEY 449-4111
TORONTO-WEST 621-2121
TORONTO-DOWNTOWN 367-0707
TORONTO-EAST 293-8171 -3
TORONTO-YORKDALE 789-5161 ~

oliday Dvw

THE MOST ACCOMMODATING
PEOPLE IN THE WORLD

our famous Dining Room, you may bring your
own cake, if you wish.
Dinner-Dancing, Friday and Saturday Evenings.
Reservations suggested call 881-2121.
Thousands of people have enjoyed dining In
the Old English Roast Beef Dining Room, since
the Parkway Hotel opened just two years ago,
and we welcome the opportunity to serve you.
Bring your group to The Parkway. We have
now 120 rooms with meeting and convention
rooms for groups of all sizes,
RESERVATIONS 881-2121
Kings Club Lounge, Dancing nightly.
No cover — Sorry jeans not admitted.

PARKWAY HOTEL

Highway No. 7 & Leslie St.
Associated with Resort Hotels Limited.

Sympathy is extended to
the family of the late Mrs.
H.J. MacKay, who passed

gave a talk on, “How to
Trace Your Family Tree"

McLean, Nicholas Tinker,
John Tyndall, Donald and
Garry Empringham, Jamie

minister on the Victoria —_——

4 _ _ s presented the boys with
Square charge a nuinber of Local birthdays include

their letter T's

Gives Satisfaction Always/
ON SALE JANUARY 22nd TO 25th — WHILE QUANTITIES LAST

F LADIES’ SNOWBOOTS AT

OUR REGULAR
LIST PRICES

Trust K mart to come up with a spectacular clearance like this ... just
when you need it most! Choose your comfortable winter footwear

from our quality selection of ladies’ snowboots — all at amazingly low
clearance prices! _

9350 YONGE ST. Hillcrest Mall
RICHMOND HILL %555

. MON. through SAT.



